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CIRCULAR 107-22 
August 31, 2022 

 
 

REGULATORY DIVISION’S PARTICIPANT PORTAL  
RELEASE OF THE CYBERSECURITY MODULE 

 
 

The Regulatory Division (the “Division”) of Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) is pleased to announce 
the release of the new Cybersecurity module on the Participant Portal (the “Portal”). 
 
This module, available on September 6, 2022, will facilitate the transmission of the information required 
by the new Article 3.113 (Notification to the Regulatory Division of a cybersecurity incident) of the Rules 
of the Bourse in a secure environment.1  
 
You may access the Portal through the Division’s website.  
 
For more information on the Portal, please contact Nathalie Tessier, Senior Administrator, Technology 
Platforms, via phone 514 787-6552, or by email at nathalie.tessier@tmx.com.  
 
 
 
 
Karen McMeekin  
Interim Vice President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Regulatory Division 

                                                 
1 Please note that, although the use of the Cybersecurity module is highly recommended, the Division will nevertheless allow 
Approved Participants to send the required information via the Division’s general email address: info.mxr@tmx.com. 
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